
 

 

 

 

 

PROPOSAL P2024-04 
SALE OF SURPLUS VEHICLES 

 
 

Sealed bids will be received in the office of the Salem City Clerk, 101 South Broadway, Salem, 
Illinois 62881 for two vehicles that have been listed as surplus property.  Sealed bids will be 
accepted until 4:00 PM on Friday, April 12, 2024, and opened at the Monday, April 15, 2024 
City Council meeting. The vehicles proposed for sale are described as follows: 
 

• 1992 Chevy C-3500 Pickup with flat dump bed 

• 1999 Chevy C-3500 Pickup with flat dump bed 
 

Questions, including how to schedule an appointment to view the listed vehicles, may be 
directed to Interim City Manager Annette Sola at 618-548-2222, ext. 13.   
 
The City of Salem reserves the right to waive technicalities and to reject any or all proposals.  
The City of Salem reserves the right to award via proposal based upon merits of value, and not 
cost basis alone, as decided by City Council.  The City of Salem further reserves the right to 
review and study any and all bids and to make a contract within 30 days after the bids have 
been opened and publicly read. 
  
  
By ORDER of the CITY of SALEM 
 
Annette Sola 
Interim City Manager 


